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 A Message from the Principal 
Dates to Remember 
April 24 
Exercise for Education 
Color Run-pm 
April 26 
Mother/Son-Iron Pigs 
May 1 
First Fri. Mass/procession 
May 6 
Fiesta/Whole School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter 

Dear St. Isidore Families: 

Next week we welcome May.  For those of you new to our school, the 8th grade lead 

the May procession with Father and the Blessed Mother.  The 2nd graders come in 

their First Communion attire and process behind the 8th grade with the rest of the 

students following.  It is a beautiful beginning to our Mass and you are invited to 

witness the Holiness that the procession brings.  This begins at 9:00 am. 

Hope to see you at the  COLOR RUN tomorrow night! 

Faithfully,  
Dr. Robin A. Conboy, Principal 

 

 

 

 

Color Run April 24th 6pm - Signups will continue up until the run begins. Registration is $30 and runners will receive a 

color packet and bib. Additional color packets will be for sale at the race for $3. If you do not want to run you can still come 

and watch the festivities. Refreshments and snacks will be available for sale for spectators. Also one of our sponsors Habitat 

for Humanity ReStore will have a truck on site to collect any donations from 3pm-7pm. Here is your chance to de-clutter 

your home and donate to a wonderful cause at the same time. The flyer details all items they will accept. 

 

Late Nite Catechism has been rescheduled to Saturday, December 5th at 7pm. Plan ahead for this hilarious off Broadway 

show we will be hosting at our school! They would make wonderful Christmas gifts! We will be hosting Sister's Christmas 

Catechism: The Mystery of the Magi's Gold show since we will be approaching that wonderful time of year. Tickets will be 

$30 for GA and $40 for Teacher's Pet seating, first few front rows. Contact PAPA for tickets. 

 

The SCRIP program is seeking volunteers to hand out gift cards after the 10:30 Masses.  It is a one Sunday per month 

commitment and you will receive four service credits for the year.  If interested, please contact Kim Mikulski at the Parish 

Office at 215-536-4389. 

 

April:  The Magazine Drive competition has one more week.   

 

Preparing for Mother’s Day:  Cross Roads collection going on now!  Their current needs are:  Pacifiers for different 

stages of growth; bibs (infant and older children's bibs; socks of all sizes up to size 7; baby washes such as wash cloths, 

soaps, creams, Desitin, powder;  tooth brushes; shampoo, lotion; eating utensils (training utensils on up) sippy cups, baby 

cups and plates; safety proofing things for cabinets, drawers, toilets ($7 or $8); boys and girls underwear; spring clothes 

including dresses, shorts, t-shirts.  School made cards to give to the babies.  The women love the art projects from children. 

 

Fiesta Still need “FOOD”  recipes are posted on Spanish link.  Please let Senora Deterville know if you can help. 

 

PAPA Volunteers and donations needed for Staff Appreciation Week.  

A sign up sheet for volunteers and donations is now out on the website.  Please review it and sign up for any items or help 

you can provide to show appreciation for St. Isidore's wonderful staff. 

 

 HERSHEY PARK TICKETS!  MONEY DUE TOMORROW, FRIDAY, APRIL 24.  SEE MRS. 

MCSHERRY FOR DETAILS 

 
PLEASE CUT AND RETURN TO DR. CONBOY:  You can also email rconboy@stisidoreschool.com:  deadline 5/1 
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